
BAG2SCHOOL Collection (Last bags to be 
dropped on Monday 22nd June @ 52 
Holly Park Road)

Holly Park school PTA  would like to thank you 
all for your generosity in joining us for our 
bag2school collection. 
We recycled more than 2 tons of fabric, 
avoided all this in landfill, helped our 
community and our school.
The £968 will go towards our new playground 
project which we are hoping to raise a little 
more for, to come to fruition over the summer.



2020 SCHOOL PHOTOS
deadline for orders is Friday 26th June  

• The PTA team would like to thank all parents and teachers for working so 
brilliantly together and being able to produce the most heartfelt school 
photos ever. 

• A parent approached the school with this idea and the result is the perfect 
example to what listening can look like.

• The class representatives led by Marilena have surpassed themselves to 
what is a memorable photo to hold onto. 

• The photos can be purchased @£5 each for a A4 print with a frame option 
for an extra £2. Orders will include a free high resolution digital file.

• www.pta-events.co.uk/ hollyparkpta



Have you outgrown your school 
uniform?

Your PTA is now holding a SECOND 
HAND UNIFORM SHOP online.

SECOND HAND UNIFORM

mailto:ptahollypark@yahoo.co.uk


FREE DANCE CLASSES 
IT IS REALLY IMPORTANT THAT ALL CHILDREN HAVE ACCESS TO 
DANCE FOR PHYSICAL AND MENTAL WELL-BEING DURING THIS 
DIFFICULT TERM, AND WE UNDERSTAND MANY PEOPLES’ 
CIRCUMSTANCES HAVE CHANGED…  

Emma & Zoe



Hi I’m Charlie! I’m a Holly Park mum. I have 2 girls at the 
school, and I am a Coach who specialises in support for 
parents.

There is no greater time to be consciously taking care of 
yourself & resourcing yourself as a parent.

As parents & families we are all experiencing this 
lockdown in very different ways but one thing that is the 
same is that we all need support and to turn towards one 
another as parents right now.

And here are a few options of support I’m offering 
right now:

1.     Facebook group – Wellbeing support & resources for 
parents
https://www.facebook.com/groups/426886147935470/

When you join you can receive a free guide of 10 ways to 
create space and Connect In. We share wellbeing tips, 
practices, resources and support one another.

3.     I’m offering free wellness calls right now. During these 
we do a temperature check of your wellbeing right now. I 
offer some immediate steps you can take to support energy 
& wellbeing and I share some services with you.

If you are interested in any of the above, do get in touch:
charlie@connectin.me.uk

Take care everyone x

https://www.facebook.com/groups/426886147935470/
mailto:charlie@connectin.me.uk


Helping Holly Park School
Easyfundraising and the giving machine are 

two organisations giving money to our school 
every time you shop and it doesn’t cost you 

anything at all.



Fundraising
Holly Park school needs you more 
than ever. Our school lottery is the 
only safe approach to fundraising, 

please spread the word to your 
neighbours and families and 

friends.
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